
 

 

Construction Update: Single-lane closures begin for restoration activities 

As weather permits, a King County contractor will conduct single-lane closures on SE 35th Pl 
between 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. to continue landscape restoration between SE Eastgate Way and 
164th Pl SE. The closures will begin today, Wednesday July 15. Crews will then continue landscape 
restoration on 164th Pl SE, weather permitting. They will close single lanes intermittently for the 
work on 164th PL SE. 

What to expect: 

• Work will occur on weekdays over the course of two to three weeks – the duration and 
schedule will vary based on weather conditions. 

• During restoration on SE 35th Pl, the contractor will need to close one lane between 7:00 
a.m. and 4:00 p.m. to allow crews to work safely. 

• There are currently no planned weekend closures for this work. 

Thank you for your patience while crews complete this restoration work. 

 

For more information: 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield  

• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  

http://www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield


• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov  
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